APEX TUTORIAL (January 18-28, 2022)

· Please be informed that for the period January 18-28, 2022, all students enrolled in Algebra 1 will be placed on APEX on-line classes. Specifically, Algebra 1 students will be doing Algebra 1 APEX Tutorials for the said period.

· It is important that all students check in with attendance online daily for the next two weeks. Please click on the attendance link posted below this page. 

· To access your assignments on APEX Tutorial, please login to apexvs.com or click the link below this page. Should you need your username and password, please send me an email at eduardom@wrschool.net or give me a call at 928-299-7051.

· It is imperative that you complete all the assignments in the units that had been assigned in the tutorial. Your grades in these assignments will be posted on Power School. It will be part of your grade for the 3rd Quarter.

· Have Fun and Work Well!







